
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Agreement between e.Biscom and Telecom Italia on the  

sale of HanseNet finalised today 
 
 
 
 

Milan, September 25th 2003  --  The agreement and the relative transfer of  100% of the 
share capital of HanseNet Telekommunikation GmbH from the e.Biscom Group to the 
Telecom Italia Group was finalised today following the approval of the German Antitrust 
Authority. 
 
Therefore, as from October 1st, HanseNet will no longer be consolidated by e.Biscom. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For further information please contact: 
 
Patrizia Rutigliano  Marina Gillespie   Alessandro Petazzi  
Italian Media  International  Media  Analysts and Investors 
T: +39 02 4545 4610  T:  +39 02 4545 4365  T:  +39 02 4545 4314 
F: +39 02 4545 4355  F:  +39 02 4545 4355  F:  +39 02 4545 4311 
patrizia.rutigliano@ebiscom.it  marina.gillespie@ebiscom.it   alessandro.petazzi@ebiscom.it 
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